
White Earth RBC and Natural Resources suspend Harvest and Seasonal 
Resource Use Permits until further notice 

WHITE	EARTH,	MINN.	-	The	White	Earth	Reservation	Business	Committee	(RBC)	
and	White	Earth	Reservation	Natural	Resources	have	made	the	decision	that	until	
further	notice	Natural	Resources	Harvest	Permits	are	not	required	for	members	
to	 participate	 in	 harvest	 activities	 and	 seasonal	 resource	 use	 permits	 are	
suspended	and	will	not	be	issued.	
	
The	RBC	approved	resolution	057-20-011	suspending	Natural	Resources	Harvest	
Permits	until	further	notice.	Natural	Resource	Harvest	Permits	are	not	required	to	
participate	in	harvest	activities	within	the	exterior	boundaries	of	the	White	Earth	
Reservation,	but	members	must	have	their	tribal	identification	on	their	person	and	
otherwise	comply	with	the	Conservation	Code.	
	
The	 RBC	 approved	resolution	 057-20-013	suspending	 Seasonal	 Resource	 Use	
Permits	 until	 further	 notice.	 Seasonal	 resource	 use	 permits	 are	 issued	 to	
individuals	enrolled	in	other	federally	recognized	tribes	to	participate	in	harvest	
activities	within	the	exterior	boundaries	of	the	White	Earth	Reservation.	
These	temporary	measures	were	taken	to	safeguard	the	health	and	safety	of	staff	
and	members	due	to	COVID-19.	

To	view	the	resolutions,	please	visit:	www.whiteearth.com/rbc/resolutions.	
To	stay	current	on	White	Earth	RBC	news,	please	visit	www.whiteearth.com	or	
visit	https://www.facebook.com/WhiteEarthNation/.	
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